
The 2015 Turkey Trot Regatta began with a closely contested start in all classes and the fleet heading 

down the Halifax River ……. and then the rain came.  Torrents of rain.  The race was abandoned and 

everyone returned to the HAS beach and docks.  All competitors deserve the highest praise for their 

handling of an extremely challenging and potentially dangerous situation.  No one will be surprised to 

learn that it was a record rainfall for the date in Daytona Beach. 

Following the race (?), all the damp competitors and guests enjoyed a delicious Thanksgiving style 

buffet. 

Special thanks to the sailors and guests that joined us from the Saint Augustine Yacht Club. 

 

  


